HENRY MCMASTER
GOVERNOR

July 22, 2021

Dr. Lanikque Howard

Director Office of Community Services
Administration for Children and Families

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
330 C Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Dr. Howard,

I hereby designate Mr. James E. Miller, Director of the Office of Economic Opportunity,
to sign South Carolina’s annual application and certifications for the Low-Income Home Energy
Assistance Program (LIHEAP). Mr. Miller is authorized to sign assurances and to administer the
2022 LIHEAP grant in the State of South Carolina.

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any questions, please contact

Mr. Miller at (803)734-0425.
Yours very truly,
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Henry McMaster
HM/I

cc: Mr. James Miller, Director, Office of Economic Opportunity
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